
Mentorship Program Description 
The Criminal Justice Section Mentorship Program connects new 

and untenured criminal law and criminal procedure professors with more 
senior professors at other schools. Ideally, the senior faculty member 
will check in with the untenured faculty member at least once per 
semester, read at least one draft per year, provide teaching advice, and 
help the untenured faculty member meet other faculty in the field. We 
anticipate that the mentor will provide advice up through the junior 
faculty member’s award of tenure.  

If you are a new criminal law or procedure faculty member (tenure 
track only), or a clinical professor with scholarly responsibilities (tenure 
track only), please send us an email at cjsectionaals@gmail.com.  
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